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After February, the Chickasha
Public Library will be sending
guarterly newsletters instead

of monthly. Our next

newsletter will be published in

April. The Library will continue

to send event schedules at the
beginning of each month. If
you would like to be added or
removed from the newsletter

mailing list, please call or
email the Library.
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